
 

 
 

 
TO:  Citizens Review Board 
 
FROM:  Sergeant Joseph A. Stockton, Professional Standards 
  
DATE: October 26, 2022 
 
RE:  22-003 William’s Response    
                

  
In reference to your request for video(s) involving Ms. William’s complaint, a link has been sent to the 
Citizen’s Review Board Email (CRB@Cityofkeywest-fl.gov).  

 
Based on my research into this incident, I do not believe there to be any violation of KWPD policy or 
Florida state statute by Officer E. Roberts. I also do not find any deficient service provided by the officer 
involved for the following reasons: 
 
The at no point in time was there a call for service at the Casa Marina Hotel (1500 Reynolds Street). The 
call for service which involved Ms. Williams and Officer Roberts occurred at 5537 College Road 
(KOTS) on August 26, 2022, at approximately 2314 hours.  
 
Officer Roberts was courteous and professional during the entire encounter with Ms. Williams. Officer 
Roberts determined there was on criminal violations that charges could be pursued by Ms. Williams, 
therefor Officer Roberts did not generate a report and documented Ms. Williams claims in the CAD 
Notes (see attached). Officer Roberts also offered Ms. Williams advice as to avoid potential further 
issues that she might consider dangerous.      
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